
From: PG&E Tariffs 
Sent: 7/12/2012 4:10:13 PM 
To: 

Cc: 

Bcc: 

'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); 'ejh@cpuc.ca.gov' (ejh@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'rgf@cpuc.ca.gov' (rgf@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Williams, Geisha (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=GJWD); 
Burt, Helen (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=HAB6); 
Malnight, Steven 
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S0M302774364); 
Martinez, P.J. (ET) (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=PJMZ); 
Cherry. Brian K (70=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Redacted Redacted 

Woerner, Bob 

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DCT4); Redacted 
Redacted irouillard, Daniel J 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DJBa) 

Subject: PG&E's Request to Authorize Agency-Owned Remote Meter Reading Equipment as 
Permanent Attachments to Distribution Poles and Street Lights 

On Thursday, July 12, 2012, Pacific Gas and Electric Company filed a request to 
Authorize Agency-Owned Remote Meter Reading Equipment as Permanent 
Attachments to Distribution Poles and Street Lights. 

PGE Tariffs 
Fax: (415) 973-7226 
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